


            
                 

                 
 

                  
      

 
        

 
              
               

    
 

               
           

 
              

 

Outside the primary school there is already dangerous congestion at school opening and 
closing times. The speed limit of 30 is not safe or appropriate. I have been just missed by 
the wing mirrors of a bus whilst walking on the pavement here and this will only get worse. 

We do not have any shops in croft and there is no where that they can be built. People 
travel to the shops in the car. 

The roads and infrastructure are not sufficient to cope. 

Access to Culceth will become more difficult when HS2 is built. There will be congestion 
caused by the extra households on county roads even before HS2 forces traffic to take a 
different route in the future. 

The site themselves are valuable land which is home to a variety of plant and animal life. 
We should be looking to redevelop disused sites, not cause urban sprawl. 

Please confirm as soon as possible the public meetings to take place in connection with 
these proposals. 




